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Introduction 

This term, our children have been learning all about people, 
animals and plants as part of our ‘Amazing Animals’ and ‘Look at 
Me Grow!’ topics. Children particularly enjoyed our Health and 
Wellbeing Week which gave them the opportunity to take part in 
daily ‘Wake Up Shake Up’ sessions and learn about the different 
ways to keep their bodies fit and healthy.  

We hope you enjoy taking the time to read our newsletter and 
reflecting on what has been another wonderful term at TSK. 

Learning in Crèche  

In Crèche, this term’s topic was ‘Amazing Animals’. Printing and 
painting activities helped the children in Crèche to explore 
different animal prints and patterns and they have become more 
confident to use different media. Children loved dressing up as 
different jungle animals in their role play area and, with support 
and modelling from their teachers, their social and interaction 
skills have flourished. It has been wonderful to see our youngest 
students taking an active role in their learning during a term that 
has been full of fun and laughter. We can’t wait to see what next 
term has in store!  

Learning in Pre-KG  

In Pre-KG, children have shown excellent progress in their 
physical development. With plenty of opportunity to use our 
outdoor equipment including bikes, trikes, climbing equipment 
and balls children have started to climb, run, show control and 
move with increased independence and confidence. Children 
have also enjoyed learning all about different animals and have 
enjoyed experimenting with different materials and marks 
through their expressive arts and design provision. In preparation 
for National Day, children especially enjoyed socialising with  
each other in their very own Diwaniya! 

 

 

 

Learning in KG 

KG students have been busy 
gardening and planting this term 
and learning about the different 
ways to help a plant grow. From 
flower shops to a TSK ‘mini-mart’, 
children have had the opportunity 
to role play different real-life 
experiences and develop their 
communication and language 
around healthy and unhealthy 
choices. Children learned about 
the importance of handwashing 
and brushing their teeth and have 
been busy building healthy habits 
for life.  

Sports Day  

TSK Sports Day was a huge success 
this year. Children went on a ‘treasure 
hunt’ challenge as they moved around 
the five activities set up on the TSK 
campus. Bluebell Class were the first-
place winners for KG and Hazel Class 
were the first-place winners for Pre-
KG! Congratulations to all of our 
children for their efforts, enthusiasm, 
teamwork skills and participation.  

National Day  

We finished the term with our very 
special National Day celebrations. 
Children made Kuwait flags,  and 
enjoyed parading to traditional music in 
their special National Day costumes. 
Thank you to all of our families for 
helping to make this day so special for 
our students.   

Term Dates  

We return for the start of Term 4 on Sunday 06 March and we 
hope our families have enjoyed a restful term break. Please 
note that children will need to come in Summer Uniform from 
the beginning of Term 4. Thank you for your continued 
support. 

“Play is often talked about as if it were a relief from serious 
learning. But for children, play is serious learning. Play really is the 

work of childhood.” - Fred Rogers 
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